
Supplemental Information for 2020 report for Glacier Peak Mining 

We did not do any additional disturbance in 2020 but worked through the decomposed granite that was 

exposed during previous seasons. We do not anticipate any new disturbance for 2021 but will excavate 

a few feet deeper in the current excavation. Reclamation from 2019 is progressing well with good seed 

growth. Some of the ponderosa pine that were planted on Site B are now approaching eight feet tall and 

are producing cones. We may be starting reclamation of the excavation at Site C this season. It is 

approximately one acre of disturbance. All other areas, with the exception of the road, have been 

reclaimed. 


